
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    dhogman@rcdvictoria.org 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr John Heesun Lee 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinators of Religious Ed for Children: 

Lidia Moodie:  lidia@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ruby Arkoh:   ruby@sacredheartvictoria.com 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday         5:00pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        7:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 
 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00am 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00am  

12:30pm  

3:00pm 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 
SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

          Tuesday - Friday     9:30am—3:00pm 
 

          Lunch           12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Please read the next page for temporary changes. 
 
Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter                                                                                          19th May 2019 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

Note:- 
 

Letters from Bishop Gary Gordon and Fr David Hogman will be handed out after all Masses this weekend. 
 

Please pray for:- 
Those who have died. 
 

Ted Andrew, Paul Antosz, Grace Davenport, Laura Gibson, Grant McDonell, and Efigenia Rojas. 
Those who are ill. 
 

Ted Adamowski, Dorothy Bailey, Mary Bennett, Arnie Cavanagh, Ryan Chester, Thomas Dziekan, Marnie Essery, 
Edmee Kearney, Maria Kissinger, Lawrence Peterson, Marguerite & Eric Pigeau, Bruno Rinaldo, and Bea Sheard. 

No 9am weekday Mass 
 

There will be no weekday Mass from Mon, May 27th to 
Fri, May 31st. Priests from our Diocese will be having 
their Annual Priests Retreat. 
————————————————————————- 

Pentecost Sunday Celebration 
  

Island prayer groups will mark the birthday of the 
Catholic Church on Sun, June 9, with a Pentecost 
party at 2pm at St. Joseph the Worker Church. 
  

The celebration will include praise, music, prayer, 
fellowship, refreshments, and a craft table for children.  
  

Admission is free; a love offering will be taken.  
  

For more info call 250-477-4700 (Richard). 
———————————————————————— 

Sacred Heart Feast Day Celebration 

Save the date—Friday, June 28th 
Procession begins at 5:30pm, followed by Mass at 
6:00pm. Dinner and festivities immediately after. 

The Saint of Hope will visit the Diocese 
  

From Sat, Oct 19 to Sun, Oct 27, two first-class and 
precious relics of the Portuguese-born saint, St 
Anthony of Padua, will tour major regions of the 
diocese from Port Hardy to Victoria. 

 

Stay tuned for more details in early September. 
————————————————————————- 

Pastoral Care Training Session 
 

9:00am – 3:00pm St. Joseph the Worker Parish 
 

Sat May 25 – Who am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor? 
Bring a bag lunch. Coffee/Tea will be available. 

Contact the parish office to register: (250) 479-7413 or 
sjtwoffice@shaw.ca. No charge. 

St Andrew’s Cathedral  Belle Voci Concert 

Do you love the timbre of mixed voices singing four, six 
or even eight part harmony? Belle Voci a cappella 
ensemble is a 12 voice group from the lower mainland. 
This a cappella ensemble feels at home with many 
genres but sacred polyphony is their true love. 
Experience an evening of sublime vocal music from 
Belle Voci on Friday, May 31 from 7pm - 8pm at the 
Cathedral. All are welcome. Admission is by donation. 

7th Annual Diocesan Family Camp 

August 22-25 at Nanoose Bay Camp 
 

Enrich your faith with keynote speaker, Fr Julian 
Marcelo Gonzales, Superior of Divine Mercy 
Congregation. This weekend is sure to strengthen your 
family’s connection with Christ, with one another, and 
with other families! All families are invited to enjoy this 
weekend full of fellowship, faith & fun!  
For more information and/or to register please email 
familycamp@rcdvictoria.org or visit 
www.rcdvictoria.org 
———————————————————————— 
Knights of Columbus  Sunday, May 26 
 

K of C is hosting a Family Hot Dog Day after our 10am 

Mass on Sun, May 26 to celebrate the close of the 

Faith formation and school years. Hotdogs and drinks 

will be provided after mass in the courtyard. 

No cost but donations are welcome. In case of rain 

we'll move down to the Parish Hall. 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A
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E

N
D

A
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MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

Tues 21 May CWL Games Afternoon Parish Hall   2:00pm 

Thurs 23 May Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall   9:45am 

Fri 24 May Christian Meditation Parish Hall   9:30am 

Sun 26 May Knights of Columbus—Hot Dog Family event Church courtyard 11:00am 
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Catholic Women’s League 

CWL Games Afternoon 
 

Board games, card games, word games. Come and join 
us for some fun and games. Tuesday, May 21 afternoon 
from 2pm - 4pm in our parish hall. 
All ages and genders welcome. See you there. 
—————————————————————————-- 
Job Vacancies 
  

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul is looking for 
licensed ECE – IT teachers for Mary’s Place Childcare. 
A very competitive compensation package is offered. 
For more information, please call Margaret Forbes at 
250-727 0007 or email mforbes@svdpvictoria.com. 
 

The Sisters of St. Ann is inviting applications for 
the position of Executive Assistant. 
 

Please see the parish bulletin board for details, or the 
Diocesan website under Employment. 
 

Please kindly email your resume and cover letter to 
ExecutiveDirector@ssabc.ca by Monday, 23 May 2019. 

The Catholic Independent Schools   (ICS) 

ICS is looking for 2-3 volunteers to become members of 
the IT Steering Committee. 
  

This committee meets evenings 5-6 times per year with 
the focus on IT project management and/or 
governance. Volunteers would ideally have expertise in 
the field of information technology. The next meeting is 
scheduled for late August and we would like to have 
new members in place for that meeting. 
  

For more details or if you interested in sitting on this 
committee, please contact Leah MacKenzie at  
250-479-1331 ext. 231 and lmackenzie@cisdv.bc.ca 
 

St Andrew’s Regional High School 

(SARHS) 

Alumni Reception: Farewell to the Old School wing 
  

Welcome all alumni, former staff, and friends of  
St Andrew's Regional High School! You are invited to 
join us Sat, June 15th from 2-4pm for an afternoon 
down memory lane!  
  

Come and write a farewell message on the inside walls 
of the old school, tour the school, shoot some hoops in 
the gym and enjoy an afternoon with friends before the 
old school building (original from 1964) is demolished 
over the summer! 
 As the final stages of the Catholic Schools Plan near, the 
removal of this cherished wing will make way for our new 
school entrance, Chapel and open landscape adjacent to 
the new classroom wing. 
Mark your calendars and RSVP now for this free event. 
All are welcome! Door Prizes! 
  

Note: We are excited to offer limited tours of the new 
classroom wing. Because of its current construction 

phase, steel toe boots and hard hats are required to take 
part in this tour. 
  

RSVP: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/st-andrews-regional
-high-school-alumni-reception-farewell-to-the-old-school-
wing-tickets-61260310237 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us 250-479-1414 or gguevara@cisdv.bc.ca  

————————————————————————- 
Mary Walsh Bursary 
 

Bursary application forms are available in the church 
foyer. Bursaries will be awarded for high school, post 
secondary and/or upgrade of current skills.  
 

Deadline for submission: 1:00pm on Fri, June 7, 2019 
————————————————————————-- 
Diocesan Youth Conference   The Pursuit 
 

May 24-26 at St Andrew’s Regional High School 
Open to all youth from Grades 8 to 12 
Speaker: Andrew Laubacher (ALOB) is a 
songwriter, worship leader and speaker based in 
Southern California. His mission is clear - to bring the 
healing power of Jesus Christ to a broken world 
through music and speaking. 
 

If the cost of registration is an issue, please contact 
Fr David, our parish office or Glen Palahicky. 
 

It is not too late to register! 
Register at: https://www.rcdvictoria.org/dyc. 
For questions, please contact : 250-479 1311 / 
orgpalahicky@rcdvictoria.org & teamdyc@gmail.com 

Diocese of Victoria 
 

Bursaries are available through the following Diocesan 
link: https://www.rcdvictoria.org/bursaries. 
————————————————————————-- 

Annual General Meeting  (AGM) 
 

Save this date:- Tues, June 18 at 6:30pm 
 

All parishioners are invited and encouraged to attend. 
 

There will be a presentation and vote on our plans to 
beautify the interior of the church, in addition to having 
reports from the various Parish Ministries. 
 

A light dinner will be served. 
————————————————————————-- 

Parish Office Closed 
 

Wed,   May 22:- Responsible & Safe Ministry Training. 

Happy Victoria Day! 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

11th & 12th May 2019 

Envelopes/Loose           $3,923.20 

PAD                $1,407.50 

Other Revenue              $   450.00 

Total       $5,780.70 
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PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Cripps     altarservers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan        388-3173 

C.W.L.          C Haffey         389-0440 

Eucharistic Ministers        R / H Payne      emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson           finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        S Kearsey        370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre        383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei      music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle   proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen           477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin       rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        M Noonan         388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short          727-2615 

Ushers (5pm)         L LeBoeuf ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (8:30am)        T Dubauskas  ushers830@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (10am)        L Stearns         ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2018 / 2019 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Jeff Kucharski 

Oscar Perez de Tagle 
Hilda Rosales 

Victor Saavedra 
Natalia Zapotoczny 


